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November 5, 1975

Carl Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Your report on our logs on Sunday, Nov. 2 was correct. We sre pleased that

we are received in Lincoln,Nebraska. We were amazed to discover the interference
from your receiver was coming from Fort Wayne, Indiana. Thank you for writing

and letting us know that we are heard atleast alittle bit in Lincoln.

Jean Moore
Secretary to Traffic Manager
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